
 

“Let’s Get Ready” Community of Practice  

RIDE Coaching Sessions Available to LEAs 

 

The “Let’s Get Ready” Community of Practice was created to support Rhode Island High 

Schools with the implementation of Readiness-Based Graduation Requirements. As part 

of the Community of Practice, RIDE is offering optional coaching to any LEA that has 

questions or needs support related to the implementation of Readiness-Based 

Graduation Requirements.  

 

What are the coaching sessions? 

1-hour long, virtual or in-person, based upon the needs your school team identifies 

when you sign up. Schools can request coaching sessions for general support related 

to RIDE’s Readiness-Based Graduation Requirements, and also for support related to 

specific implementation questions/challenges as they arise.  
 

When are the coaching sessions?  

As scheduled, between September 2023 and June 2024.  
 

Who will be in the coaching sessions?  

At least one member of the RIDE coaching team as well as an external facilitator will 

be available to support your school team during each coaching session. 

 

Who from our school team should participate in the coaching session(s)? This 

depends based upon your school’s reason for requesting a coaching session. There is 

no minimum or maximum number of participants, it could be as few as one person, 

or as many as needed, depending on the topic that is being discussed. We 

recommend attending as a school team that includes relevant stakeholders based 

upon your reason for requesting a coaching session. Examples of school team 

members include (but are not limited to):   

▪ Superintendent  

▪ Assistant Superintendent  

▪ Principal  

▪ Assistant Principal  

▪ Curriculum Director 

▪ Department Chair 

▪ Teacher 

▪ Special Education Director  

▪ School Counselor  

▪ MLL Coordinator 

How do I sign up? 

If your school team would like to sign up for an optional coaching session, please use 

this form. 

Reach out to ReimaigningHS@RIDE.RI.GOV with any questions or requests for additional 

information.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfEpQj0egmixY3-wRw_PuGsE-mPF-r-O4cA5nXI1-5kRJnRvQ/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfEpQj0egmixY3-wRw_PuGsE-mPF-r-O4cA5nXI1-5kRJnRvQ/viewform?usp=sharing
mailto:ReimaigningHS@RIDE.RI.GOV

